
To receive an update on the Saltash Banking Hub and consider any actions 

Saltash Banking Hub is open!  
 
The Banking Hub quietly opened its doors on Monday 24 June, bringing cash and 
everyday banking services to the community.  The Team is looking to have an official 
opening on Monday 15 July at 11am and invite Councillors to attend.  Please do let 
the Mayors Secretary know if you are available and would like to attend. 
  
The Banking Hub are due to join Saltash Town Council at the Regatta on Saturday 13 

July, however with the official opening on the 15 it may not be possible to send a 
representative from Cash Access UK, instead they will provide some leaflets and/or 
merchandise to give out to promote the newly open Saltash Banking Hub. 
  
They will also be putting out a press release when they open and would welcome a 
quote from Saltash Town Council. 
 

Maintenance of the shrub area has started, reducing the height to some of the shrubs 

where possible/without causing damage, to assist with the view of the building from 

the town.   

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

End of Report 

Town Clerk/RFO 


